
“Continuing	the	OLMC	Cub	Scouting	Tradition!”		
												YOU	ARE	INVITED	TO	JOIN	US		
for	a	Virtual	Informational	Meeting	about		
Cub	Scout	Pack	71	on	Monday,	September	21,	2020	
	

Cub	Scout	Pack	71	invites	you	to	join	us	for	an	informational	meeting	all	about	Cub	Scouting	
here	at	Our	Lady	of	Mt.	Carmel.		This	is	our	64th	year	at	the	parish	and	the	pack	is	still	going	
strong!		LIONS,	TIGERS	AND	BEARS!	OH	MY!!!		

Our	theme	is	“Be	Safe,	Have	Fun,	Learn	Skills,	Grow	in	Faith.”	
	
Youth	in	Kindergarten	through	5th	grade	are	welcome	to	join!		Levels	for	Cub	Scouts	are:		
Lions	(Kindergarten),	Tigers	(1st	Grade),	Wolves	(2nd	Grade),	Bears	(3rd	Grade)	and	Webelos	
(4-5th	grades).		We	would	love	to	have	you	and	your	families	in	our	group.		Please	join	us	
Monday	to	learn	more	about	Scouting	and	have	some	fun!		

Our	meeting	will	start	at	6:30	pm	with	an	opening	flag	ceremony	and	prayer,	followed	by	
some	fun	virtual	activities	and	a	slide	show.		Then	we	will	have	information	for	parents	about	
our	program.		Please	email	Kathy	for	the	Zoom	link.	

Questions?	Please	contact	Committee	Chair	Kathy	Polowski	at	480-244-6806	or	
kpolo55@gmail.com	OR	Cubmaster	John	Teran	at	520-861-9134	or	JDTeran@gmail.com			

	

	


